
Hi Year 3,  

 

How are you all doing this week? I can’t believe the Easter 

holidays are finally here. I hope you are all safe and well and 

have been able to enjoy the beautiful sunshine with your 

families. It has been so strange not seeing your wonderful, 

smiley faces and hearing your brilliant stories everyday.  

 

One thing that has definitely made me smile over the past 

week is seeing all the fantastic things that you have been up to 

at home! There have certainly been some very fun and varied 

activities going on from flying drones, building dens, relaxing in 

hot tubs, Irish dancing in the front room, making cakes and 

sock puppets, reading in the car to get some peace and quiet 

and even doing Maths work on your windows! How fun! 

Hearing about all the brilliant fun you have been having has 

certainly kept me entertained over the last few weeks. 

Please continue to send photos, letters or updates to 

 info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk and let us know if these can be 

shared on the school website and instagram page.  

 

I know that you have all been working very hard and trying your 

absolute best to complete the activities that were in your 

home learning pack. Congratulations to all the children that 

have also been completing the Education City tasks over the 

past few weeks. It is brilliant to see so many of you logging on 

and trying the different activities.  

After the Easter holidays, please look out for some new and 

exciting work that will be in the ‘home learning’ section of the 

school website. This will be updated each week with new 

activities for you to try  

 

During the Easter holidays, I would like you to continue making 

your families smile, enjoying the sunshine and finding fun ways 

to keep yourselves entertained. Please also continue to practise 
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your times tables, reading your books and completing the 

Education City tasks (if you haven’t already done so).  

 

Yesterday, I was in school working with a few children who 

needed to come in. I thought I would share some of the 

activities that we did. Why not give some of them a try and put 

them in your windows to make passers by smile and brighten 

their day? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is certainly very quiet in school without you all and I really 

miss your smiley faces and being your teacher. Mrs Cheslin has 

also asked me to say a ‘big hello’ and that she misses you lots 

too. Please keep smiling, laughing and remembering that you are 

truly wonderful children  

 

I hope you all have an amazing Easter time with your families. 

We miss you very much and can’t wait to hear about all of the 

brilliant things you have been up to. 

 

Sending lots of love and Easter wishes to you all, 

 

Miss Robertson x  

 


